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This Week at Home 

I hope you have all had a great week of learning at home. Thank you to everyone who has been thinking 

about this week’s theme – ‘people who inspire us and inspiring others’. I’ve very much enjoyed looking at 

some of the work your teachers have shared. If you’ve missed out on this then all the clips for the week 

are available on my YouTube Channel. Whilst the lockdown continues, I’ll continue introducing a weekly 

theme which will be supported by four short videos (Monday – Thursday) and then follow this up with a 

celebration assembly live at 10.00am on a Friday (followed by hot chocolate live at 3.00pm). I hope this 

routine is of some comfort to you all and that your children can continue to join us.  

Phil Winterburn - Headteacher 

VE Day 75th Anniversary 

As you may well be aware, 

next Friday marks the 75th 

anniversary of VE Day. The 

traditional May bank 

holiday was moved to the 

Friday to allow the nation 

to mark this significant 

anniversary and, had we 

been in school, children 

would have been engaged 

in a whole school project enabling them to explore 

the history and significance of this day.  
 

With national commemorations largely cancelled 

and children at home, Mrs Elmore (our History 

Leader) has put together some excellent ideas 

which teachers will share with you next week, for 

marking this anniversary at home.  
 

If you want to do some research, ahead of the 

week, then visit: https://www.veday75.org/  
 

We would also encourage you to prepare to join 

in with the ‘national toast to the heroes of WWII’ 

which is taking place at 3pm on Friday 8th May. 

Everyone is being encouraged to raise a glass on 

the doorsteps of their home – “To those who gave 

so much, we thank you.” Additional resources to 

support this can be downloaded at: 
 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/programmes/articles/3yr

tgmkfHBbsXfQfYkJp7CF/make-a-difference  

Are you worried about the safety or  

welfare of a child? 

A reminder that you can contact the Local 

Authority’s Access and Response Team on: 

01454 866000 

For impartial and confidential advice, you can also 

contact the NSPCC hotline on: 

0808 800 5000 
 

If you’re concerned - report it, don’t ignore it! 

 

Real PE Resources (to use at home) 

In school, we follow a physical education (PE) 

scheme of work known as ‘Real PE’. The people 

who publish this have released a suite of 

resources for families to follow at home during the 

lockdown period.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Information about how to log on to their site 

should already have been sent to you. If you 

haven’t seen this then you can access the 

resources here: 

https://home.jasmineactive.com/login 
 

Enter email: parent@wheatfield-1.com 

Password: wheatfield 
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